
 

 
TREK 2000 INTERNATIONAL LTD (Registration Number 199905744N) 

 

Profit Warning for Fourth Quarter and Full Year Unaudited Financial Results 

Ended 31 December 2018 

 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Trek 2000 International Ltd (“Company”, and together 

with its subsidiaries, “Group”) wishes to issue a profit warning based on the currently 

available preliminary assessment of the Group’s unaudited financial results for the year 

ended 31 December 2018 (“FY2018”). 

The Group is expected to report a loss for FY2018 due to the falling sales revenue and lower 

gross profit margin as a result of the following: 

(i) the ongoing global trade war since early FY2018 resulting in uncertainty in the market 
and dampening customers demand; and 

 
(ii) the strengthening of USD against the regional currencies in FY2018 resulting in lower 

demand from  customers in the region and lower profit achieved 

The Group is in the process of finalising its financial results for FY2018.  Further details of 

the Group’s financial results will be disclosed when the Company announces its unaudited 

financial results on or before 1 March 2019. 

In the meantime, shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 

dealing in the shares of the Company.  Persons who are in doubt as to the action they 

should take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or 

other professional advisers. 
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